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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Lorencito TR20 decision extension 
4 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 28, 2018 at 1:32 PM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Louis - 
 
The decision due date for TR-20 (Lorencito Canyon) is next week, July 6. Given the fact that your folks are taking holiday,
and I will be out a bit next week as well, can you request an extension until the last week of July? That will give Janet and
me some time to review your response to our adequacy items.
 
Thanks,
Rob
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

 
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 8:25 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Hey, Louis.  A friendly reminder to submit this extension request.
 
Thanks in advance.
Rob
 
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program
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[Quoted text hidden]

Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 10:44 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob,
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I am and have been out as well, due back into office Thursday. Thanks for the reminder.
New Elk asks for extension of Lorencito TR20 until July 31, 2018.
Thanks again,
Louis 
[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 10:49 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Thanks, Louis.  Have a good holiday if we do not talk today or tomorrow.
 
Rob
 
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program
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